
 
 

Sent: 16 July 2021 08:03 

To: misleadinggreenclaims@cma.gov.uk 

Subject: ENVIRONMENTAL CLAIMS CONSULTATION  

 

Dear Sir / Madam 

Celebration Packaging Ltd recommends the CMA takes full account of, and 
considers fully, the response submitted to this consultation by the Foodservice 
Packaging Association. 

Please note that I consent to the company name Celebration Packaging Ltd. being 
recorded by the CMA. 

My contact details can be found below should you also wish to record these also    

Regards  

 

Nick Burton | Managing Director  

Celebration Packaging Limited, Stanley Street, Burton on Trent, DE14 1DY 

T: 01283 538259    

Nick@celebration.co.uk |  www.celebration.co.uk 
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